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Ref:DM/SAH 
 
June 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to update you on some important information regarding Year 11. Year 11 students have been 
sitting their GCSE exams for the past few weeks and I am confident that they have been able to show the 
examiners what they know and have done themselves proud.  Can I also thank you for supporting your child 
during this period of time. 
 
The last day when the Year 11 as a whole year group should come into school is Friday 16th June, unless 
they have exams during the week beginning 19th June, when they will be expected to come in to sit 
their exams only.  School uniform must be worn for all exams when students come in to sit them (Year 
11 hoodies are permitted). 
 

Friday 16th June arrangements 
 
On the morning of Friday 16th June there is a science exam, so all students are due to come in that day to sit 
this exam.  As soon as they have finished that exam, they are free to leave the school site, unless of course 
they have a geography exam in the afternoon.    
 
If your son/daughter is sitting the geography exam in the afternoon of the 16th June, we expect them to remain 
in school after the science exam.  They will then go to a deep learning session after break, go for an early 
lunch and sit their exam in the hall at 1.20 pm.  Following their geography exam, they are free to leave site. 
 

As a reminder, Friday 16th June will be the last day for all the Year 11 students unless of course they 
have exams during the week beginning 19th June 2023.  There are no exams scheduled from Thursday 
22nd June onwards. 
 
Leavers Day Thursday 6th July 2023 
 
All students, unless informed otherwise, are expected to come into school to do the traditional assembly and 
shirt signing.  They will have the opportunity to see staff and staff will have the opportunity to wish them well. 
Information about Leavers Day has already been provided to students and parents by Mrs Gibson, Head of 
Year 11. 
 
As you know, we have a pre-loved prom/uniform shop, so if you have any uniform, including PE kits, that 
would be useful to pass on, please ask your son/daughter to bring it along on the 6th  July and we will make 
sure it goes into our pre-loved shop.  This includes any revision guides you may have as they will prove very 
useful for future GCSE students. 
 
May I take this opportunity of wishing all the Year 11 students my best wishes, I am sure they will achieve the 
grades they deserve.  If you have any queries regarding any of the arrangements, including Year 11 prom, 
please contact Mrs Gibson in the first instance. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Dan Milford 
Principal 


